
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 3:15 PM 
To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk 
Subject: Grant for flowers and bulbs 
 
Dear John 
 
I am writing on behalf of Merrymeet and Pengover Green Residents Association to ask for a 
grant of £75 towards the cost of getting new plants and spring flowering bulbs to put in the 
new flower beds that have been built outside of the Community play area in Merrymeet. We 
have up till now made use of the plants that were left over from our stall at Liskeard Show 
which looked lovely for the Britian in Bloom judging but they now need replacing. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Lynette 
 
Secretary 
 


